

Themes and other stuff

- Animals (farm and pets)
- Animals (all other animals)
- Our bodies
- Healthy Eating

If you or anyone you know has an interest or special knowledge about any of these themes and would like to share this with the children, please let us know.

Special Days

April 21st Queen's birthday

The Jumblies board outside provides information about some of the planned activites

updates.

If you have any questions please see your



Please ensure that your child has suncream applied before coming to Jumblies as the weather gets warmer (we

hope...)

All day children can leave a **named** bottle/tube of cream for us to re-apply after lunch.

Sun hats, as everything else, need to be named. Thank you :)

- Dance Week
- Music Week

- April 23rd St George's Day

Follow us on facebook to get weekly

child's key person, Maddi or Sabine.

Newsletter April 2018

Dates for your diary

- Mondays 7th Early May Holiday and 28th Spring Bank Holiday Jumblies will be CLOSED.
- Summer half term: Tuesday 29th May -Friday1st June. Non funded and stretched funded children attend for their usual hours.
- Parents Evening bigs room: thursday 28th June. Baby room date to be confirmed.
- School leavers trip to Falmouth Art Gallery and Graduation in the Zed Shed Tuesday 10th July
- Sports Day bigs room: Thursday 12th July
- Summer Holiday: Friday 20th July is the last day for funded children, unless using stretched funding.
- Closure week: Monday 20th August-Tuesday 28th August.

New staff

We welcome our new lunchtime supervisor Sam as well as Anne and Emma on our bank staff team.

> Session availability We currently have afternoon sessions available on Mondays, Tuesdays, Wednesdays and Fridays until September. See Sabine. Cath or Maddi for details

Attached are:

- My News slip
- Chatwheel, for your child's Learning Journey, pleas e return as soon as possible
- Shared Learning
- Songs and Makaton for the half term.

Help us by:

Keeping up the donations of fruit and vegetables for our snack time (in the bowl by the register). Cutting up fruit for lunchtime at home. Big Oranges to be had at lunchtime need to be peeled please.

Ensuring your child has enough wet wipes, nappies and one change of clothes in a **small** bag.

Have a look at our facebook feed for weekly news and other important information.

Please note that we have a new e-mail address:

info@jumbliesdaynursery.co.uk Any questions regarding funding for 2 and 3 year olds as well as 30 hour funding and tax free childcare, go to: https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/ or see Sabine or Cath